
 
 

 

School Uniform 2023/2024 
 

Irvine Royal Academy ‘Believes in Better’.  We encourage all pupils to wear full school uniform every 
day.  Not only should our uniform instil a sense of pride, identity and belonging to Irvine Royal, it 
very much contributes to an ethos of learning and promotes equity, as well as helping us to ensure 
the security of the building. 
 
As we look forward to session 2023/2024, we are keen to re-launch our revised school uniform.  This 
is on the back of extensive consultation with pupils, parents and staff.  We would really appreciate 
your support in ensuring that your young person is in full school uniform for the new term ahead in 
August 2023. 
 
Our new school uniform consists of the following items:- 
 

 White, Royal Blue or Black polo shirt with school badge 
Or 

 White shirt with School tie – Blue tie (BGE) and Black tie (Senior Phase) 

 Black or Royal Blue jumper, hooded top with school badge or cardigan 

 Black trousers, skirt, jeans or leggings with school badge 

 School blazer (not mandatory but encouraged) 
 
Further information on our school uniform can be viewed on our school website: 
irvineroyal.co.uk/uniform . 
 
School blazers have always been a part of our uniform – to purchase a blazer click on the schoolwear 
made easy link in the uniform section of our website. 
 
There will be a uniform event held at the school on Thursday 22 June at 5pm – a Microsoft sign up 
form will be issued in due course. 
 
Please bring your young person to try on and order a blazer/other uniform items. 
 
We are committed to helping reduce the cost of the school day and for that reason we have our 
Royal Resources provision in place – should you require any uniform items, including toiletries etc. 
an email should be sent to: royalresources@glow.sch.uk.  Royal Resources are fully stocked with all 
school uniform items. 
 
If there is anything further that we can do to support you, please do not hesitate to contact your 
person’s PT Guidance or Head of House. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Linzie Sloan 

 
Head Teacher 

https://www.irvineroyal.co.uk/welcome/head-teacher-welcome/uniform
mailto:royalresources@glow.sch.uk

